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Secretary General of the United Arab Emirates Chamber of Commerce and Industry

Chambers of commerce should seek to expand communication for
networking

The Secretary General of the United Arab Emirates Chamber of Commerce and Industry,

stating that an opportunity has arisen to improve our services with the development of

networking, said: Our first task as a Chamber of Commerce is to share experiences with each

other and to promote communication and improve the chambers networking

Hamid Mohammad Bin Salem said in this meeting: We thank the president of the Isfahan Chamber of Commerce and the members of this

group for receiving us very well. We realized that Isfahan is one of the beautiful cities for tourism.

The Secretary General of the Chamber of Commerce and Industry of the United Arab Emirates said: In the past years, the World Forum of

Chambers of Commerce was held in Dubai, and there the issue of changing the services of the Chambers of Commerce was raised, so we

want to bring about new changes. New services need to be created and then upgraded, and to accomplish it, we need to use artificial

intelligence and as chambers of commerce we need to ensure that operations run smoothly.

Emphasizing that we should consider the capabilities of the countries in this conference, he stated: In the United Arab Emirates and in the

Chamber of Commerce, we are fully prepared to learn the experiences of others and share our experiences. Fortunately, we have good

relations with the Chamber so far. We have had Iran&#39;s trade, but now we need to know what steps should be taken to pave the way for

private sectors.
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